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Date: Monday, September 22, 2014 
 
RE: DPW Construction Project Update - 2014 Water Main Rehabilitation Project 
 
As part of the Town's ongoing Capital Improvement Program, the Department of Public Works, has be 
coordinating the rehabilitation of various water mains throughout Town.  Work has consisted of installation of 
temporary bypass lines, water line removal/replacement and replacement of water service laterals.  This work 
began in the Fall of 2013 -- please find an update on the progress of this work below: 
 

Work Location Status Comments 

Overlook Road Ongoing 
A new 8" ductile iron water main, isolation control 

valves, & new fire hydrants have been installed in the 
street.  New copper service laterals need to be installed 

between the new main and sidewalk curb-stop box. 
Ronald Road Ongoing 

Summer Street 
(Overlook Rd.-#409 Summer St.) Ongoing 

Installation of a new 8" ductile iron water main, 
isolation control valves, & new fire hydrants is 

underway. 
King Street Complete Work is Complete 

Mt. Pleasant Cemetery Complete Work is Complete 
 
During this time, expect lane restrictions, parking restrictions, and construction vehicle presence.  The 
Engineering Division also asks that motorists comply with the following: 
 

• Please adhere to the No Parking postings within the work limits.  
• Please proceed with caution & observe all directional signs & barriers. 
• Please comply with instructions from Traffic Safety Detail Officers to facilitate the safe 

flow of traffic in an orderly manner. 
• Please be aware of heavy equipment entering and exiting the site. 
• Please drive with caution and reduced speeds within the work zone limits. 

 
 As always, the contractor will make every effort to keep inconveniences to a minimum and traffic police safety 
details will be present during the entire work process. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience or resulting delays and thank you for your cooperation and understanding. If 
you should have any questions about the project, please do not hesitate to contact the Engineering Division 
at engineering@town.arlington.ma.us. 
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